
CG Elem. Student Council

“CEREAL DRIVE”

Clearbrook-Gonvick Elementary Student Council is holding our 2nd Annual

“CEREAL DRIVE” again this year!

When:  Tuesday, November 8th - Friday, November 18th

With the holidays fast approaching, our student council is holding another cereal drive to help

families in need throughout our community.  Last year our school brought in over 800 boxes of

cereal that were delivered to Ruby’s Pantry and the Clearwater County Food Shelf!

**Our Goal is to try to collect 800 boxes again this year!

K-6th grades will compete against each other to see who can bring in the most cereal boxes!  The

classroom with the most cereal boxes will win a “POP” PARTY!  (Pop, Popcorn, & Blow-Pops)

At the end of our 2 week drive, the student council will bring all of the donations to our local food

shelf.   So please consider sending a box or 2 with your child to help in this fun event!  We ask you

for your favorite (unopened/unexpired) cereal boxes.

Thank You for your support!

CG Elementary Student Council




